
 

 

June 7, 2019

Access to Playing Fields Behind Silverthorn Pumping Station

For your safety:
 Please do not cross between the two fenced areas to access the playing
fields at the rear of the Silverthorn Pumping Station.

 You can access the playing fields:
o From Lexicon Drive (at the rear)
o Or from Applewood Hills Secondary School.

Please stay away from the area in red!

Enjoy the playing fields, but please stay safe. Stay away from heavy
machinery!

Any questions?

Please contact:
Sandra LeFaucheur, Project Ambassador
Email: sandra.lefaucheur@peelregion.ca
Phone: 416 457 3889


